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Attendees 

Brian Lindemuth, dormakaba Chris Senger, ASSA ABLOY 

John Gephardt, Spectrum Pablo Munoz, Spectrum 

Mark McRae, Hager Mandy Swofford, ASSA ABLOY 

Matt Phillips, Allegion Karen Bishop, BHMA 

Michael Tierney, BHMA  

 

The meeting was called to order at 11:09 a.m. by subcommittee chairman Brian Lindemuth; the 

meeting minutes from August 2, 2018 were approved as written.  

Tests for4.2, 5.2 and 5.3 adopting the proposed 5% door panel weight were deemed appropriate 

by the participants. It was noted by Mark that by designating that value, models up to 100 

pounds would meet the ADA five pound maximum operating force. 

During the meeting, the committee developed the new 5.5.5 In-Track Static Stop Test as shown 

in the draft. 

Added a cross reference to clarify the marking requirement in 6.6.1. 

Michael would format and label the Appendix in a way to distinguish the obsolete ANSI system 

from the new method devised in this edition in Section 8. 

Mandy offered to revise the Finish Section 7 to work with the new numbering system and layout, 

as well as the potential rationalization of A156.18. 

All were asked to review each type of product test section for consistency; are all necessary tests 

included, and is further consolidation possible? 

The next meeting was scheduled to be held at the BHMA Fall Meeting in San Diego October 9, 

2018. 

The meeting was adjourned at 12:28 p.m.  

 


